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Student Newsletter March 27 2020  

Hi All Saints,  

We hope you are well and, if you can, you are enjoying the spring sunshine from your gardens. We know this is a very 

strange time for you, and we hope you are finding ways to keep occupied. There are some suggestions in this 

newsletter.  

By now you will have probably heard from all your teachers and are busy completing the work they have set. Do try 

to stick to a timetable for your day, setting up and following a routine helps us stay active and happier. It is important 

to complete the work that is being set for you by all of your teachers so you can keep on learning and developing your 

skills.  If you are struggling or have a question, don’t forget to contact your teachers via email.  We have included the 

email contact list with a key point of contact for each subject at the end of this newsletter. 

Using emails – if you are sending work to your teachers remember to use your school email account.  We also know 

that some of you have realised that you have work saved at school that you need.  We can access this remotely and 

send it to you.  If you need help with this, email: ICTtechnicians@allsaintslearning.co.uk  

Make sure you are getting plenty of exercise, there are lots of good on-line workouts including Joe Wicks live at 9am, 

plus all the workouts sent by your PE teachers.  

Consider keeping a diary of what life in lockdown is like – describing how you feel, how you are staying in touch with 

others, even your thoughts about what you are most looking forward to when we can get out and about again.  

Staying in touch while we are social distancing  

We would love to share some of the work you are doing.  We are working on a central email account for you to be 

able to send photos to us – more on this next week.  In the meantime you could collect:  

 Your best piece of work 

 A review of the most interesting book you have read 

 A new skill or project you are working on 

In time, we would love to upload these to the website to inspire others.  

Need more to do?  

Try Mr Chadburn’s boredom quiz, he has sent this round on email – look out for the answers and next week’s quiz.  

And check these websites for lots of on-line options  

The best of the web:  

Live webcams to zoo’s around the world. Perhaps do some research into your favourite animal and send us your 

project/poster/outcome  

https://www.countryliving.com/uk/wildlife/countryside/g31784857/live-animal-webcam-zoo/  

Learn to touch type – the program is aimed at younger students but it is quite difficult to do and touch typing is a great 

life skill.   

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zf2f9j6/articles/z3c6tfr 

Sharpen your dance moves using following Oti Mabuse’s facebook live classes.  

Listen to David Walliams books on https://soundcloud.com/harpercollinspublishers/the-worlds-worst-children-2-1/s-

R3NzEPl8vhB  
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Finally, earn some house points!  

We don’t know yet when we will return to school but we do know everyone wants to be in the winning House, so, to 

earn 50 House Points for your House, take part in our weekly challenge. These will be sent out every Monday morning 

with the results announced on Friday.  

Take care, keep well and stay safe. 

A prayer you may wish to say to remind us that God is always with us even in times of trouble.  

God of compassion, 

be close to those who are ill, afraid or in isolation. 

In their loneliness, be their consolation; 

in their anxiety, be their hope; 

in their darkness, be their light; 

through him who suffered alone on the cross, 

but reigns with you in glory, 

Jesus Christ our Lord. 

Amen 

Staff Contact List 
 
Subject Leaders 
Art    - j.godfrey@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
Business/Economics  - k.jarvis@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
Child Development - k.bradshaw@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
Computer science  - j.bishop@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
Drama   - n.richardson@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
DT   - p.greenwood@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
English   - j.hallam@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
Geography  - r.hindmarsh@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
Health & Social Care - m.ludlow@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
History   - e.rhodes@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
MFL   - k.bown@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
Maths   - b.plowman@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
Music   - t.nicholas@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
PE   - d.young@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
RE   - m.baxter@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
Science   - s.davies@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
Social science  - l.king@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
 
House Progress Leaders 
Belief House  - s.needham@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
Courage House  - h.crooks@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
Endeavour House - p.coupar@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
Fortitude House - v.moody@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
Perseverance House - b.cutting@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
Mrs Breislin  - j.breislin@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
 
Sixth Form 
Miss Picknell  - j.picknell@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
Miss Halladay  - n.halladay@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
Mr Iftikhar  - r.iftikhar@allsaintslearning.co.uk 
 


